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Jeffery and Stacey Eddings
2645 E. 7800 S.

My first comment is in regards to the Detention Basin at the Deer Run Town Homes Project. Specifically
this statement on page 78 of 332: 

EN-2: It appears that the detention basin may not be fully constructed until some of the initial
phases are completed. This is acceptable as long as temporary detention is provided. This will
need to be reviewed and approved if proposed to approach construction this way.

First, I'd like to know why the detention basin can not be finished before the start of the project?  There
was no problem tearing through the canal and ripping up the ground last fall to get the sewer and storm
water lines in.  Since then there has been no work done on that parcel and the contractor left without
addressing dangers around concrete placements and also left building materials and garbage behind.  

By not finishing what has been started I'm concerned that this parcel is going to be used as a storage site
for building materials, aggregate, vehicles, etc. for the duration of the project.  If I'm being honest, I simply
don't want to look at it or have to deal with vehicles and people coming and going all the time in front of
my driveway access for years to come!

Finish what you started, be done with it and move on to the rest.  

My second comment is in regards to access to manholes; more specifically this statement found on page
138 of 332. 

 b. Sewer: i. The Developer agrees to provide access to all sewer manholes for inspection and
cleaning by the City. Such access shall be a minimum of 15’ wide with a roadway surface of
sufficient integrity to support access by a vacuum truck. Developer agrees to maintain all access
roadways. 

I'm curious on how the developer is going to meet this requirement after the detention basin has been
constructed.  There are two manholes located within the southern portion of the proposed detention
basin. 

P.S. Can I get the square hole in the road repaired in front of my house?  They cut into the road looking
for the secondary water line last year. then filled it with road base and never came back to asphalt it. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Jeffery and Stacey Eddings 
2645 E. 7800 S. 
South Weber, Utah 84405 
1-801-510-7791
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